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Jan. 4th, 1930.H. M. JAQUAYS,

VICE-PRESIDENT

K.C.B. ,G.C.M.G.,L.L.D.,Sir Arthur W. Currie,
Principal and Vice-Chancellor, 
McGill University,
Montreal.

Dear Sir Arthur:

A few days ago, when we were discussing 
McGill Graduate affairs, I mentioned to you that we hoped 
to have a social gathering of Graduates at the Union some 
time the latter part of January. This is now scheduled 
for January 29th. During our discussion you mentioned the 
fact that you would he glad to speak to the Graduates at 
this gathering, and I am writing you this line to advise 
you of the date of the meeting and to see if i t will oe 
convenient for you to he with us on uhat evening.

A talk from you on McGill matters would
V7e would 

If,
he very much appreciated hy the Graduates. 
prefer you to he the only speaker that evening, 
however, you feel that we are asking too much ol you 
and that you would prefer to make only a short address, 
we might ask some other Graduate to say a few words.
As I stated above, however, if you feel disposed to do it 
we would much prefer a talk from you alone, and you will 
please understand that the second suggestion is put iorwar i 
only to advise you that we would he unwilling at this time 
to place an undue burden upon you. I am asking ^r. Gordon 
Glassco to see you in this connection, and I sincerely hope 
that we may have the pleasure of hearing you speak to us on 
the 29 th.

Uishing you the Compliments of the Season and 
a Very Happy and Prosperous Year to Come,

Sincerely yours,

HUJ/BH


